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Hi Kay,

Stuart Perry i
15 October 2010 09:23

Kay Dewinski

Hannah Rogers

RE: 4/26(0177) Street Trader Application - Mr Christopher Maurice Davis

I must say though we do use Foster Street on occasion for our "town wide" events and Centro have been using the
area regularly bringing in their information vehicle and displays as Stourbridge bus station will soon be closed (24th
October 2010) for major redevelopment. This may affect Mr Davis's descision to proceed.

Kindest regards

Stuart



